
 

 

January 17, 2017 

 

The Honorable Gina McCarthy 

Administrator 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20460 

 

Dear Administrator McCarthy: 

 

The undersigned associations represent a variety of interests and industries, many of 

which have differing opinions about the wisdom of the Renewable Fuel Standard (RFS) 

program. Regardless of those differing opinions, we are united in our concern for and protection 

of the American consumer.  With that in mind, we write to express uniform opposition to moving 

the point of obligation under the RFS.   

We believe that the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has acted responsibly in 

denying previous petitions for a rulemaking to change the point of obligation and support EPA’s 

current regulatory action to deny similar petitions. The current petitions are proposing to move 

the point of obligation to entities that have never been obligated previously and that are not 

equipped to comply. Granting these petitions would disrupt the fuels markets, raise consumer 

fuel prices, and do so with no added benefit to the consumer or the program. We represent 

diverse interests but we are in agreement about this point. 

We urge EPA to reject the petitions to move the point of obligation. 

 

   Sincerely, 

            

 

                                           

                                  


